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Dear Distinguished Members of the Health and Human Services Committee, 
It is my intent to write a message of support for LD 867- An Act to Prohibit 
Mandatory COVID-19 Vaccinations for 5 Years to Allow for Safety Testing and 
Investigations into Reproductive Harm. 
I will keep this short in saying that as serious as I believe COVID-19 is, I am deeply 
concerned about the long-term effects of the brand new vaccination. I am not against 
vaccinations at all. I simply support allowing this vaccination to undergo the same 
testing timeframe as all the other vaccinations for the safety of our friends, neighbors, 
and ourselves. 
Thank you for accepting my testimony. 
Warm Regards, 


